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The changes to electoral procedures requiring presentation of identification on 
election day are an affront to democracy and must be rejected as undemocratic. 

As many people as possible must be free to vote. Voting should be an easy and 
stress free democratic process. The voting process must not discriminate against 
people who do not have suitable identification such as elderly, disabled, homeless 
people and people who live in remote communities such as our indigenous 
citizens. 

Please reject these changes to the Electoral Act. 

Ian Heath 
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